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Q.  Reference: Request for Information PUB-NLH-001, part (b). 1 

Please estimate the additional administrative costs that have been identified for the proposed 2 

non-firm rate for the Labrador Interconnected System. 3 

 4 

 5 

A. As per Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s (“Hydro”) response to PUB-NLH-001 and part c) of 6 

Hydro’s response to PUB-NLH-022 of this proceeding, Hydro has not yet completed a detailed 7 

analysis with respect to the annual administrative cost of making the Labrador Interconnected 8 

System Non-Firm Rate available. 9 


